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Governor congratulates Vice President of India designate 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) has congratulated 

Shri Jagdeep Dhankhar, Vice President of India – designate and wished him for a 

fruitful tenure. He conveyed his best wishes for a productive and successful tenure. 

The Governor said that Shri Jagdeep Dhankhar with his vast experience will serve the 

people with dedication and diligence for building a prosperous and peaceful Nation. 

He said that the nation will benefit from the long and rich experience of public life of 

Shri Dhankhar.  
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